ﬂiffin, LaVatryce

N I T

From: ' Daniel Koenig <DKoenig@pbcgov.org> )
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 16:05
To: Griffin, LaVatryce
Cc: Madden, Michael, Meriweather, Yvette; Ribeiro, Kathy
Subject: RE: 911 Budget FY 16 - Commo Chairs
Good afternoon LaVatryce,

//.

After reviewing the invoice, we will reimbursement on the aggregate total of 57,744.80 for 8 chairs.
If you have any guestions, please let me know.

Dan

From: Griffin, LaVatryce [mailto:LGRIFFIN@Rivierabch.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 11:27 AM

To: Daniel Koenig <DKoenig@pbcgov.org>
Cc: Madden, Michael <MMADDEN@Rivierabch.com>; Meriweather, Yvette <YMERIWEATHER@RIvierabch.com>;

Ribeiro, Kathy <KDonatto@Rivierabch.com>
Subject: 911 Budget FY 16 - Commo Chairs

Good Morning, Dan,

Attached is a quote that Yvette received from Wright Line to replace the Communications Section
chairs, This quote is for $7,744.80 for eight (8) chairs. Your email to her, dated 06/22/16 (below),
states that the county will reimburse the city for this purchase, up to $1000 per chair.

We need to prepare an agenda item to accept these additional funds. Please send me a
reimbursement dollar amount so that we can proceed with the purchase.

Thanks, and just let me know if you need more info.

LaVatryce Griffin

Sr. Staff Assistant

Riviera Beach Police Department
600 W. Blue Heron Blvd.

Riviera Beach, FL. 33404

loriffin@rivierabch.com
561-845-4156 Office
561-845-4022 Fax




CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information contained in this transmission is legally privileged and confidential, intended only for
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error,
please notify the sender immediately by telephone call to (561) 845-4156 and delete the message.

From: Daniel Koenig [mailto:DKoenig@phegov.org)
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 12:59

To: Meriweather, Yvette <YMERIWEATHER@Rivierabch.com>
Ce: Griffin, LaVatryce <LGRIFFIN @Rivierabch.com>
Subject: RE: budget 2016

Good afternoon Yvette,

Yes, the county will reimburse up to $1,000.00 per chair. This is approved for the FY16 budget cycle.

Dan

From: Meriweather, Yvette [mailto:YMERIWEATHER@Rivierabch.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 12:55 PM

To: Daniel Koenig <DKoenig@pbcgov.org>
Cc: Meriweather, Yvette <YMERIWEATHER@Rivierabch.com>; Griffin, LaVatryce <LGRIFFIN@Rivierabch.com>

Subject: budget 2016

Hi Dan,

Can you confirm that the county will reimburse $1000.00 per chair from the 2016 budget ?

Thanks,

Yvette Meriweather
Communications Supervisor
Riviera Beach Police Department
561-845-4015



